# 義守大學 106 學年度 學士後中醫學系 入學招生考試試題 老試科目 苗 立 老試日期 106/6/18 頁碼/總頁數 1/6

	考試杆日	央 义	<b>考試日期</b>	106/6/18	月倘/總貝數	1/6		
		本試題之頁碼/總頁數						
		案使用 2B 鉛筆在答						
		式,不得使用修正液(·	带),未理照正石	霍作答方法而?	改電腦無法判言	<b>賈者,考生自</b>		
		,以黑色或藍色筆( <u>不</u>			,未於答案卷內	9作答者,依		
		、學試場規則及違規處 須隨同答案卷、答案十				<b>全主</b>		
	H 45000		M 100 1 11 11 11 11 11 11 11 11 11 11 11	1 499 171 85人人公		招生。		
_		共 40 題, 每題 2 分 不給分亦不扣分)	,共 80 分,答 <del>4</del>	錯 1 題倒扣 0.	5分,倒扣至2	本大題零分為. •	止	
I.	• • - •	ge: Choose the best a	nswer to compl	ete each sente	nce.			
		ciple of, a				ods to individu	als	
	in proportion to their	input.						
	(A) balance	(B) adequacy	(C) e	quity	(D) equi	librium	,	
		refers to a type of de	efense mechanisi	n in which peo	ple overachieve	in one area to		
	make up for failures i		(C)	10.1				
2		(B) compensation			(D) mne			
	As a writer, you need praises.	to be as immune to an	of of	the criticism of	readers as you	should be of the	nen	
		(B) obligatory	(C) c	ritical	(D) cons	siderate		
4.		person to whom secret						
••	discussed.	person to whom seeres				r prooreins are		
	(A) acquaintance	(B) foe	(C) a	dversary	(D) conf	fidant		
		hey sometimes combin			metropoli	itan areas to for	rm	
		area in which many m						
_	(A) adjacent	` / •	(C) d		(D) rem			
6.	-	All personnel should familiarize themselves with the laboratory safety rules before working with dangerous chemicals. Failure to do so could result in severe for both employer and employee.						
	chemicals. Failure to $(\Delta)$ casualties	(B) blessings	severe (C) d	for both em	ployer and emp	loyee. edures		
7		are herbal decoc					\ru	
/٠		ore convenient for patient		cen condensed	into a granulai	or powdered it	<i>J</i> 111.	
	(A) aroma	(B) ointments		axatives	(D) extra	acts		
8.	Patients with a broker	n leg usually need to u	se to	walk on for a	couple of month	ıs.		
	(A) crutches	(B) stretchers	(C) c	annulas	(D) diap	ers		
9.	tumors ar	e cancerous and forme	d from abnormal	l cells.				
	(A) Indignant	(B) Alkaline	(C) N	Malignant	(D) Acid	1		
10	). Goji helps to preven	and 1	reduce the reproc	luction of cance	erous cells.			
	(A) degeneration	(B) potency	(C) re	estoration	(D) reju	venation		
II.	. Gramma <mark>r: Cho</mark> ose	the best answer to co	mplete each sen	tence.				
	my teeth		•					
		(B) I had brushe	ed (C) I	brushed	(D) Hav	ing brushed		
12	2. Mrs. Crane had her	house last	week.					
		d (B) to overhaul		e overhauled	(D) over	hauled		

背面還有試題

考試科目	英 文	考試日期 []	06/6/18	頁碼/總頁數	2/6
	<b>食查本試題之頁碼/總頁數</b>				
	題答案使用 2B 鉛筆在答				
及探: 一	擦拭,不得使用修正液(; 音。	市),木 <b>设</b> 照止傩?	F合力	<b>蚁电脑無</b> 法判订	有'考生目
	双 題請以黑色或藍色筆( <u>不</u> 2	得使用鉛筆)書寫方	\$答案卷上	,未於答案卷內	作答者,依
	守大學試場規則及違規處		.1 1. 1. 17		
	題必須隨同答案卷、答案十			1: 0 1.	
(A) your visit	lowing would make the se	_	cal "I am Io from you	oking forward to	·
( ) •	en we will meet again	` /	ng you agai	n	
	f for people fro	` /			the domain of
	r by becoming a large-scal		S		_
` '	(B) suffering	` '		` '	
15. Fever helps fight	t viral infection, so you do				
(A) as though	(B) as of	(C) now		(D) unles	
	ecause medical help was no		ctor should		
` /	called (B) have called	` /		(D) be ha	ve carred
(A) were	ist that we on t	(C) have	e to	(D) had t	0
· /	ve a habit their	` /		(2)	
	$\overline{\text{(B) of grinding}}$			(D) groun	nding
19 a nu	clear plant go wrong, the in	mpact on its surrou	iding area c		
(A) If	(B) As	(C) Show		(D) Even	
	in bed did I think of		47		
(A) lay	(B) laid	(C) lied		(D) lain	
III. Cloze Test: Ch	oose the best answer for	each blank in the p	oassage.		
As the nation's o	opioid crisis worsens, the a	uthorities are confr	onting a res	urgent, unruly pl	ayer in the illi
	lrugs, 21 that threate				
In a growing nu	mber of arrests and overdo	ses, law enforcement	nt officials s	say, the drugs are	being bought
online. Internet sales	s have allowed powerful sy	enthetic opioids suc	h as fentany	ıl — the fastest-g	growing cause
	le — to reach living rooms	The state of the s			
packages in the mail					
The authorities h	nave been 22 in their	efforts to crack do	wn on the tr	ade because thes	e sites general
exist on the so-calle	d dark web, where buyers	can visit <u>23</u> u	sing special	browsers and m	ake purchases
with 24 curren			<b>U</b> 1		-
	dark web sales appeared to	have been 25	in 2013, w	when the authorit	ies took down
	line marketplace for drugs,				
	the drugs readily available				
have had chances to					
21. (A) in	(B) one	(C) so		(D) a dru	g
22. (A) excited	(B) encouraged	(C) disa	ppointed	(D) frusti	rated
23. (A) humorously	(B) synonymou	sly (C) anor	nymously	(D) unwi	llingly
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	· / •	-		` /	<i>-</i> •

考試科目 英文 考試日期 106/6/18 頁碼/總頁數 3/6

說明:一、請檢查本試題之頁碼/總頁數,如有缺頁應立即舉手,請監試人員補發。

- 二、選擇題答案使用 2B 鉛筆在答案卡上作答,寫在本試題紙上不予計分。修正時應以橡皮擦擦拭,不得使用修正液(帶),未遵照正確作答方法而致電腦無法判讀者,考生自行負責。
- 三、作文題請以黑色或藍色筆(<u>不得使用鉛筆</u>)書寫於答案卷上,未於答案卷內作答者,依 「義守大學試場規則及違規處理規定」處理。
- 四、本試題必須隨同答案卷、答案卡一併繳回,不得攜出試場。
- 24. (A) foreign
- (B) virtual
- (C) inflated
- (D) free

- 25. (A) stamped out
- (B) kicked in
- (C) made up
- (D) aspired to

The technology company Microsoft is angry with America's National Security Agency (NSA). Microsoft said the WannaCry ransomware cyber-attack happened because the NSA keeps lots of cyber-weapons on its computers. Ransomware is a type of harmful software that blocks <u>26</u> a computer until the owner of the computer pays a ransom to the hackers. The NSA is America's military intelligence organization. It helps to keep America's communications and information systems safe. It is also responsible for stopping cyber-attacks against the USA. However, experts say the WannaCry ransomware used computer spying tools <u>27</u> designed by the NSA. Microsoft president Brad Smith said governments needed to wake up to the problem of storing cyber-weapons that hackers can steal. He said it was as big a problem as someone stealing missiles from the USA. When talking about the WannaCry attack, he said, "This attack provides yet <u>28</u> example of why the stockpiling of these things by governments is such a problem." The European police agency Europol said WannaCry has <u>29</u> 200,000 computers in 150 countries. The malware <u>30</u> chaos for the National Health Service in the U.K. Many operations were cancelled. Experts warned people to back up their files because a second wave of attacks could come.

- 26. (A) access in
- (B) access to
- (C) access into
- (D) access on

- 27. (A) origins
- (B) original
- (C) originally
- (D) originated

- 28. (A) other
- (B) the other
- (C) as

(D) another

- 29. (A) affected
- (B) effected
- (C) been affected
- (D) been effected

- 30. (A) was caused by
- (B) caused to
- (C) caused
- (D) was caused from

#### IV. Reading Comprehension: Choose the best answer to each question.

When my son was very small, he would not sleep. Many times in order to console him, I would put him in bed with my husband and me. But this usually meant I didn't sleep because he would kick and thrash.

I remember one night in particular I put him in bed with me and when he started to move around and whimper, I got very angry and gave him a slap on his diapered bottom.

I will never forget the look on his face when he turned to me with all the hurt an 18-month-old could muster and said, "Mommy, don't hit me." The way he said those words had such an effect on me that I promised myself that I would never, ever hit him again. But I didn't know what to do instead.

With the California State Legislature considering a ruling against spanking, I was prompted to take a closer look at the issue of corporal punishment.

背面還有試題

考試科目 英文 考試日期 106/6/18 頁碼/總頁數 4/6

說明:一、請檢查本試題之頁碼/總頁數,如有缺頁應立即舉手,請監試人員補發。

- 二、選擇題答案使用 2B 鉛筆在答案卡上作答,寫在本試題紙上不予計分。修正時應以橡 皮擦擦拭,不得使用修正液(帶),未遵照正確作答方法而致電腦無法判讀者,考生自 行負責。
- 三、作文題請以黑色或藍色筆(<u>不得使用鉛筆</u>)書寫於答案卷上,未於答案卷內作答者,依 「義守大學試場規則及違規處理規定」處理。
- 四、本試題必須隨同答案卷、答案卡一併繳回,不得攜出試場。

One survey conducted by Public Agenda, a non-partisan think tank, found many parents are seeking alternative methods to spanking to get their children to behave. Only 34 percent surveyed said they have been successful at teaching their children self-control.

Maybe this is because they don't know how to model it. "Violent behavior is learned," says Emily Friedan, Chief of the Division of Community Pediatricians of Western New York. "It can be prevented from the very beginning, and prevention must start with the adults who fill children's lives."

On spanking, Friedan's advice is straightforward:

"Don't discipline with physical punishment. Doing so teaches children that the people who love them are the ones most likely to hurt them, that physical force is justified, and that violence is an acceptable way of solving problems."

The American Academy of Pediatrics recommends that parents develop methods other than spanking in response to undesired behavior, adding:

- Spanking is harmful emotionally to both parent and child.
- While stopping the behavior temporarily, it does not teach alternative behavior.
- It interferes with the development of trust, a sense of security, effective communication and the development of internal controls or self-discipline.
- It may cause resentment and harm the parent/child relationship.

J		· 1			
	mply when she quotes En	mily Freidan as saying that "[v	-		
(A) That it is innate.		(B) That it is avoidable. (D) That it is essential to a child.			
(C) That it is inherited		(D) That it is essential to	o a child.		
32. "Think tank" is probab (A) an organization	(B) a container	(C) a combat vehicle	(D) an automaton		
33. Which of the following	g terms is <b>NOT</b> used synd	onymously in the article?			
(A) Slapping	(B) Spanking	(C) Prompt	(D) Corporal punishment		
34. Pediatrics is a branch of	of medicine that deals wit	th the care and treatment of	•		
(A) pedestrians	(B) nonadults	(C) dyslexics	(D) dementia		
35. According to the docto	r, physical punishment is	s likely to give the child the fol	llowing messages except that		
(B) violence is someting (C) violence is the last	•				

考試科目 英文 考試日期 106/6/18 頁碼/總頁數 5/6

- 說明:一、請檢查本試題之頁碼/總頁數,如有缺頁應立即舉手,請監試人員補發。
  - 二、選擇題答案使用 2B 鉛筆在答案卡上作答,寫在本試題紙上不予計分。修正時應以橡 皮擦擦拭,不得使用修正液(帶),未遵照正確作答方法而致電腦無法判讀者,考生自 行負責。
  - 三、作文題請以黑色或藍色筆(<u>不得使用鉛筆</u>)書寫於答案卷上,未於答案卷內作答者,依 「義守大學試場規則及違規處理規定」處理。
  - 四、本試題必須隨同答案卷、答案卡一併繳回,不得攜出試場。

Depression is a mental illness in which a person experiences deep sadness and diminished interest in nearly all activities. People also use the term "depression" to describe a low mood, loneliness or blues that everyone feels from time to time. In contrast to normal sadness, severe depression, also called "major depression", can dramatically impair a person's ability to function in social situations and at work. People with major depression often have feelings of worthlessness, helplessness and hopelessness, accompanied by low self-esteem and inappropriate guilt as well as thoughts of committing suicide. Although it may appear anytime from childhood to old age, depression usually begins during a person's 20s or 30s. The illness may come on slowly and then deepen gradually over months or years. On the other hand, it may erupt suddenly in a few weeks or days. A person who develops severe depression may appear extremely anxious, frightened and unbalanced. Insomnia is common among the depressed people. Appetite often decreases, resulting in weight loss. Other symptoms of depression include poor concentration and memory. The illness affects all people, regardless of sex, race, ethnicity, or socioeconomic standing. However, women are two or three times more likely than men to suffer from depression. Experts disagree on the reason for this difference. Some cite differences in hormones, and others point to the stress caused by the society's expectations of women.

- 36. Which of the following is **NOT** a symptom of depression?
  - (A) Despair
- (B) Optimism
- (C) Sleep disorder
- (D) Self-blame
- 37. Which of the following statements about depression is **NOT** true?
  - (A) The poor are more likely to suffer from depression than the wealthy.
  - (B) People with major depression may harm themselves
  - (C) People with major depression may lose interest in normally enjoyable activities.
  - (D) Major depression significantly affects a person's eating habits.
- 38. The term "blues" in the passage is closest in meaning to
  - (A) mist
- (B) a kind of music
- (C) downswings in mood (D) a primary color
- 39. Which of the following statements about depression is true?
  - (A) Men are immune to depression.
  - (B) Old people are more vulnerable to depression than young people.
  - (C) Antidepressant medication has no effect on women.
  - (D) Women suffer from depression more likely than men.
- 40. Where would you most likely find an article like this?
  - (A) An anatomy textbook
  - (B) A physics textbook
  - (C) An almanac
  - (D) A psychology textbook

背面還有試題

考試科目 英文 考試日期 106/6/18 頁碼/總頁數 6/6

說明:一、請檢查本試題之頁碼/總頁數,如有缺頁應立即舉手,請監試人員補發。

- 二、選擇題答案使用 2B 鉛筆在答案卡上作答,寫在本試題紙上不予計分。修正時應以橡皮擦擦拭,不得使用修正液(帶),未遵照正確作答方法而致電腦無法判讀者,考生自行負責。
- 三、作文題請以黑色或藍色筆(<u>不得使用鉛筆</u>)書寫於答案卷上,未於答案卷內作答者,依 「義守大學試場規則及違規處理規定」處理。
- 四、本試題必須隨同答案卷、答案卡一併繳回,不得攜出試場。

#### 二、作文題(20分)

There has been a recent controversy in Taiwan over the necessity of the so-called English graduation threshold, a policy that requires enrolled students to pass certain English proficiency tests in order to graduate. One main criticism, among others, of the policy is that courses have not been offered aiming to prepare students to take the standardized tests required by the policy. The criticism, however, appears to risk a negative side of the washback effect, i.e., what to teach is influenced by what is to be tested. Please write a well-organized essay of around 200-250 words expressing your point of view and your arguments concerning the policy.